
 

 

2019 Refusal Form – Please Return by April 25, 2019 

Town of Falmouth Insecticide Spraying Program 

Please FAX to 781-3640, e-mail mtryon@falmouthme.org 

Or mail to Falmouth Town Hall, 271 Falmouth Road, Falmouth ME 04105 Attn: Melissa  

 

I have received notice that the Town of Falmouth will conduct an insecticide spraying 

program during the month of May 2019 to control an infestation of Browntail Moth 

caterpillars.  The Town’s insecticide applicator, Whitney Tree Services, will spray 

CONSERVE SC  from a truck mounted sprayer onto trees located in the public right 

of way. I am aware that the Material Safety Data Sheet for the insecticide is available for 

my review on the Town’s website or can be mailed to me upon request. I have been 

provided with contact names for the Town of Falmouth and its insecticide applicator; the 

Northern New England Poison Control Center; the Maine Pesticides Control Board; a 

description and sketch of the target areas and dates of application; and an explanation of 

the intended purpose of the program. 

 

I understand that I may refuse to have the chemical, CONSERVE SC   aka Spinosyn 

sprayed along my property by returning this form to the Falmouth Town Office, 271 

Falmouth Road, Falmouth, ME 04105 NO LATER THAN APRIL 25, 2019. 

 

REFUSAL FORM 
 

I      of    ___________________   

        (STREET # AND NAME)  

 

Hereby refuse my consent to the Town of Falmouth, Maine to conduct an insecticide 

spray program along my property(s) in the Town of Falmouth, Maine as described in the 

above referenced notice. 

 

Property(s) to be excluded: _________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

        ________   

Signature      Date 

 

 

Please note that failure to return this form on or before April 25, 2019, will be 

deemed to indicate your consent to the insecticide spraying program.  (MRSA Title 

22, §1444).   


